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Seminar "The Road to the Register Census" 
 
 

 

The Statistical Institute of Albania, in the period 19-20 April in Tirana, organized the seminar 

"The Road to the Registration Census". The participants of the meeting were representatives 

of statistical institutions from all countries of the region, that is, directors of statistical institutes 

and heads of the census. 

The Montenegrin delegation at the seminar "The Road to the Registration Census" was led by 

the director of the Directorate for Statistics, Miroslav Pejović, and the delegation included 

Snežana Remiković, acting assistant director for the Department of Social Statistics and 

Demography. 

All participants gave a presentation regarding the plans for conducting the census. All countries 

should in the following period consider the possibility of collecting data on population and 

housing from registers. Finally, it is necessary to point out that this meeting is recognized as 

an initiative for cooperation among the countries of the region in the coming period. 


